Mayor, DPW Announce Resumption of Bulk Trash, White
Goods Collections << <<<(CLICK ON LINK FOR DETAILS)

Mayor Brandon M. Scott and Baltimore City
Department of Public Works (DPW) Director Jason W.
Mitchell announced that bulk trash and white goods
collection services for residents will resume on
Saturday, October 2, 2021, with a modified schedule.
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